From:
Subject:
Date:
To:

Nelson, Jon D (1811) Jon.D.Nelson@|pl.nasa.gov
RE: Usage of JPL website content

September 17, 2013 at 12:46
brunophilipe@me.com

Thank you for contacting JPL regarding your inquiry. Yes, please use whatever you like.

From: Bruno Philipe [mailto:brunophilipe @me.com]
Sent: Friday, September 13, 2013 3:25 PM

To: contactjpl@www.jpl.nasa.gov

Subject: Usage of JPL website content

Hello.

My name is Bruno and | am a Computer Science student in the University of Brasilia, Brazil. | have created a simple page that displays
the current distance (but not location) of both voyager spacecrafts from the sun in scale with the planets in the solar system, which is

visible in (http://brunophilipe.com/projects/voyagers). The page is still in development.

As you can see, | have used a JavaScript file from the JPL website to calculate the current distances and display them on the page. |
would like to ask permission to use this file in my website only, while always displaying a link to the JPL website. This page was not

shared with anyone, and | have put it up only to send this request.

Thank you very much for your attention and have a nice day!

Respectfully,
Bruno Philipe.
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